
M E M O R A N D U M

TO:

FROM: Ngatikahu Ki Whangaroa Trust Board
PO Box 272
Mangonui Free phone (0800-655-982)
Northland Ph (09-406-0550

DATE: 02.07.08

                                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                  

Kia ora Koutou,

Enclosed is the information from the 19.04.08 Tabled at that Hui.

A reminder note on Stationary With the last inward correspondence sent out to the
trustees was a very large one which intern costed the office $366.90. Please save where
you can as the office is using a lot of Sandra’s Stationary.

Also The AGM for the Trust Board for August has been cancelled till October more
information about this when it is available.

 

Have a great day.

 

TÇzxÄt cxàxÜáÉÇ

Angela Peterson
Office Support

P.S; for those who don’t know our new email address is; nkkwtrustboard@xtra.co.nz


